
 

Notice of Public Hearing 

Racine County Economic Development and Land Use Planning Committee Hearing 

Monday, August 15, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 

Ives Grove Complex, Auditorium 

14200 Washington Avenue 

Sturtevant, WI 53177 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, August 15, 2022 starting at 6:00 PM, the Racine County Economic Development and 

Land Use Planning Committee will conduct a public hearing on the update (4th edition) to the Racine County Land and Water 

Resource Management Plan (LWRMP). This ten-year plan is used as a guide for the Land & Water Conservation Division in 

carrying out their duties related to land and water resource protection in Racine County. Adoption of the plan will also help 

the county qualify for future state and federal grants. The public hearing will be held at the Ives Grove Complex, Auditorium 

14200 Washington Avenue, Sturtevant, WI 53177 

 

The Racine County Land and Water Resource Management Plan may be viewed online at 

https://racinecounty.com/departments/public-works-and-development-services/land-conservation/programs.  A hard copy 

may be viewed at the Ives Grove Complex. For additional information regarding this hearing, please contact Chad Sampson 

of the Racine County Land and Water Conservation Division at 262-886-8440.  All interested parties will be heard. 

 

Publication Dates:  August 3rd and August 8th, 2022 – in the Racine Journal Times. 

https://racinecounty.com/departments/public-works-and-development-services/land-conservation/programs

